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The Auxiliary will not be having their monthly 
fish and shrimp fry in September due to the 
Labor Day holiday. We look forward to having 
the fish fry the first Friday of October. 

The Auxiliary will be holding their monthly 
meeting Thursday, September 21st @ 7:00. 
Please come to the meeting because we need 
at least 5 people to hold a meeting. Thank you. 

Keep an eye on the activities calendar. Please 
help when you can. 

We are looking forward to getting new members
and working with all of you on the different 
activities.  With the new members and officers 
that joined the Post, the Auxiliary would 
welcome any eligible family members to join.

Stay healthy and safe!


